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Wednesday 6th September 2023 

 
Chair of Governors - Retirement 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I hope you have all had a good summer and that your families are rested, ready to face the challenges of the 
new term.  
 
After 6 years as a Governor I have decided that it is time for me to 'retire properly' and finish my time as a 
Governor. I have found it a privilege to work with the school over the time and, while there have certainly 
been busy times and challenges, it has been a pleasure to spend time in the school seeing children happy and 
confident telling me about their work.  
 
Julie Williams, the Vice Chair, will be stepping up as temporary Chair. The permanent Chair will be confirmed 
at the first Governors' meeting of the term.  
 
I wish you and your families all the best for the future,  
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Penny Hollowell 
Chair of Governors 


